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HUNTER
CONSULTING

To All EPC Member Districts:

We wanted to reach out to you regarding the Workers’ Compensation Group
Programs that we offer through Hunter Consulting. | recently had a meeting with
Hunter about the upcoming policy year enrollment and we think you should
consider their workers’ compensation management services. They are willing to
beat your current quote by 10%. The EPC benefits financially when you enroll into
the EPC-Hunter group. This allows us to be more competitive and potentially
expand our programs and services that we provide to our member districts, such
as yours.

Hunter and the Southwestern Ohio EPC have had a strong partnership for over 15
years. The Hunter team provides a service advantage over the competition, and
we know you will not be disappointed if you make the switch to them. |
encourage you to give them an opportunity.

If you have any questions on any of our purchasing programs, please feel free to
contact us.

Ken Swink
Ken.Swink@epcschools.org
937-890-3725 Ext. 1003
www.epcschools.org
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